Driving for Work Seminars

The Health and Safety Authority (HSA) and the Road Safety Authority (RSA) are running a series of free seminars in June to highlight the importance of safe driving for work. The seminars will be of interest to all organisations whose employees drive as part of their work, whether in a company provided vehicle or their own vehicle.  
Attendees will hear practical and easy to implement solutions that can help employers identify the risks in relation to work-related driving and reduce the potential for collisions and fatalities. Driving for work poses risks not only for the driver, but also for fellow workers and members of the public, such as pedestrians and other road users. Employers must, by law, manage the risks that employees face and create when they drive for work. These seminars will assist employers in identifying the risks associated with driving for work and provide assistance in developing an effective driving for work management plan.
The seminars will take place as follows:

Wednesday 9th June

Kilkenny (Newpark Hotel)

9:00am to 1:00pm

Thursday 10th June

Cork (Silver Springs Moran Hotel)
9:00am to 1:00pm

Wednesday 16th June

Dublin (Davenport Hotel)

9:00am to 1:00pm

Thursday 17th June

Sligo (Sligo Southern Hotel)

9:00am to 1:00pm

To register for a seminar, simply email rsvp@drivingforwork.ie indicating which seminar you would like to attend along with your name (and the names of any other attendees), your organisation and telephone number.

Attendance is free of charge. Places are limited so book now to secure your place.
